
Please direct any      

questions or issues with 

the online system to the 

CACFP State agency 

staff.  

For detailed instructions, 

including screen shots, go 

to:  

www.cacfp.mt.gov 

Click on: 

• Applications 

• Instructions for Up-

dating an Application.  

All centers participating in the 

CACFP must complete an    

annual application update each 

year per federal regulation. [7 

CFR 226.6(b)(2)].   

Our online application system 

will make this process easier 

and less time-intensive.  

After October 1, 2018, log into 

the CACFP Production online 

site you currently use for      

applications and claims to up-

date your online application for 

FFY19.   

When you click on the button to 

create your 2019 application 

update, you’ll find some        

information already completed 

for you. Many items are carried 

over from year to year, to make 

the process more efficient. 

Please review all information 

and update as needed.                           

A few pieces of information need 

to be entered annually, such as: 

• Multiple certifications 

throughout the application 

• Budget information 

• Sanitarian visits 

• Insurance expirations  
 

If your institution supports     

multiple programs (i.e. at-risk 

afterschool, outside school 

hours child care, or adult care) 

you will need to complete an 

application update for each  

program. 

Once these items are complete, 

the application can be           

submitted; and once approved 

by CACFP staff, your update is 

complete for another year. 

FY19 application updates must 

be completed no later than     

November 30, 2018.      

Annual Application Updates 

Claim Receipts 

Beginning October 1, 2018,  we will no longer be 

sending paper copies of claim receipts to programs.   

You will be able to access an electronic copy through 

the website by printing out a copy of the completed 

claim form or save a PDF version to your electronic 

records.   

Please see the CACFP web site, under the Claims 

tab, for instructions on how to print a claim sheet .  
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Key Dates: 

September: 

Gather information for 

Annual Application  

updates.  

 

October: 

Federal Fiscal Year 

2019 (FFY19) begins 

on October 1, 2018. 

 

November:  

The deadline to    

complete all Annual     

Application updates is 

November, 30 2018.    

 

https://dphhs.mt.gov/hcsd/childcare/cacfp
https://dphhs.mt.gov/hcsd/ChildCare/CACFP/Applications#158431646-center-applications
https://dphhs.mt.gov/hcsd/childcare/cacfp
https://dphhs.mt.gov/hcsd/ChildCare/CACFP/Claims


The MTCACFP is currently revising the contract document that is 

used for all participating programs and Sponsors.  The new     

document will be called a Permanent Agreement.  Our goal is to 

begin using the new agreements in FFY19 (beginning October 1,  

2018) for all Child Care Centers that contract directly with the 

State Agency.  Sponsors of Day Care Homes will have a revised 

contract but currently there is no date set for when that will occur.   

In each case, you will have the opportunity to review and sign the 

agreements before they are effective.  This new process will allow 

for a more understandable contract/agreement and reduce the 

paperwork burden. 

Look for an e-mail message from MT CACFP with more            

information about this sometime in September 2018.  

Permanent Agreements 

 

Team Nutrition 
Did you know that Team Nutrition has 30 minute trainings on  various       

aspects of CACFP and the meal pattern?  

Team Nutrition also has great informational resources, games and activities: 

Check out the Detective Veggie Dice that you can use as a transition activity 

with children. Have them roll the dice and name the vegetable before going 

to wash their hands before breakfast, lunch, snack or supper! 

 

Click on the link below to print out these easy and fun dice templates! 

https://fns-prod.azureedge.net/sites/default/files/gd_dice_0.pdf  

 Summer Newsletter 

ñCooking with kids is 

not just about 

ingredients, recipes, 

and cooking. Itôs 

about harnessing 

imagination, 

empowerment and 

creativity.ò 

-Guy Fieri 

Director's Training 

Due to unforeseen issues, the Directors training for FFY18 has 

been delayed.   However, we have been working diligently to      

develop an approve this training so that it is ready to go when the 

time arrives.   Please be assured that once the training is approved 

we will contact you.  We are hopeful that we can begin training  in 

September 2018 and are aware that we will likely go past the    

September 30, 2018 deadline that is required in the Code of     

Federal Regulations (CFR).  This will not affect your eligibility 

with MT CACFP. Reasonable accommodations will be made to 

ensure that all directors receive the training in a timely manner. Be 

on the lookout for more information soon and please access the 

website to receive updates, as well. 

https://www.fns.usda.gov/tn/team-nutrition
https://fns-prod.azureedge.net/sites/default/files/gd_dice_0.pdf
https://dphhs.mt.gov/hcsd/childcare/cacfp


Permanent agreements will be re-

placing contracts in the near future.  

Contracts for all programs will expire 

on September 30, 2018. 

 

 

Child and Adult Care Food Program 

PO Box 202925 
Helena, MT 59620-2925 
Toll Free: 888-307-9333 
Fax: (406) 444-2547 

Leslie Lee, CACFP Director                  (406) 444-3928 

Brooke Pickett, Program Specialist Lead          (406) 444-4086 

Pam Barragato, Program Specialist                  (406) 444-9478 

Shandi Hayes, Program Specialist                  (406) 444-9467 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŀƴ Ŝǉǳŀƭ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŜƳǇƭƻȅŜǊΦ  

Montana CACFP Contacts  

   EARLY CHILDHOOD SERVICES BUREAU 

The mission of the Early Childhood Services Bureau is to improve the quality, affordability and accessibility 

of early care and education in Montana, with focused efforts on coordinated systems to best meet the needs 
of young children, their families and the professionals who work on behalf of young children and families.   
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Tip:  Items made with 

corn meal are not 

considered  a whole 

grain item.  They do 

meet the grain 

category but are not 

considered a whole 

grain item.   

www.cacfp.mt.gov

vǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘƛǎ       

bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΚ  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ŀ 

Ŏŀƭƭ ƻƴ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ рΣ нлму ŀǘ млΥлл 

ŀΦƳΦ  ŀǘ ǎǳǊǾŜȅ ƳƻƴƪŜȅ όhttps://

www.surveymonkey.com/r/

S8W7L3Kύ 

hƴŎŜ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ 

ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŀƴ ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ 

ǘƘŜ Ŏŀƭƭ Ǿƛŀ {ƪȅǇŜ ŦǊƻƳ ŀ /!/Ct ǎǘŀũ 

ƳŜƳōŜǊΦ  

²Ŝ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴΦ  

 

 

Nutritious Snacks made by kids! 

Fruit-Topped Crackers 

What You Need: 

Graham crackers broke in half (can also substitute toast for the graham 

crackers) 

1/3 Less Fat Cream Cheese 

Sliced or whole fruit (strawberries, kiwi, bananas, blueberries…) 

Allow children to spread their cream cheese and place fruit however they 

would like to arrange it and have fun! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/S8W7L3K
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/S8W7L3K
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/S8W7L3K

